
Yes, we are STILL having our...

CHRISTMAS 
PARTY

SATURDAY 5TH DECEMBER AT THE SITE OF THE SHACK, 
UPPER PLENTY, 5PM TO 8PM

Let us come together as a community after the loss of the Shack, 
raise a glass to our old hall and talk about plans for a new community 
building. We will still have:

Delicious hot dinner with all the trimmings 
Hot and cold desserts
Kids’ entertainer
A visit from Santa
Raffle

RSVP ESSENTIAL FOR CATERING PURPOSES BY 1ST DECEMBER
Robyn: 0419 348439  Claire: 0487 771487
Email: shack@upperplenty.com
Cnr Wallan-Whittlesea Rd and Clarkes Rd, Upper Plenty

BYO: Chair and drinks 
(thermos if you want a 

hot one).
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